
 

 

Notice of Public Information Centre 

Quaker Road Sanitary Trunk Sewer 

Quaker Road between Rice Road and 
Pelham Street 

City of Welland and Town of Pelham 

 

The Design 

Niagara Region has initiated the 
design of a new sanitary trunk sewer 
along Quaker Road between Pelham 
Street and Rice Road. The new 
sanitary trunk sewer will redirect flows 
from the Town of Pelham which 
currently travel down Pelham Street 
and from Welland Road across Quaker 
Road to the Region’s existing trunk 
sewer east of Rice Road. The Region’s 
Master Servicing Plan (2016) identified 
long-term system improvements that 
included a 600 mm trunk sanitary relief 
sewer along Quaker Road connecting 
the Pelham Street Regional sanitary 
sewer to the outlet sewer east of Rice 
Road in order to provide adequate 
capacity for future sanitary flows. 

For More Information 

Niagara Region encourages the public and stakeholders to actively participate in the 
design process.  Information about the project will be available on Niagara Region’s 
website as part of a Public Information Centre (PIC).  You can learn about how this 
project will contribute to Niagara’s overall growth plan, key servicing issues being 
considered, and how you can have your voice heard.   

Public Information Centre No. 1 Details 

A video and information regarding the Quaker Road Trunk Sewer will be made available 
on the project webpage, niagararegion.ca/projects/quaker-road-sanitary-sewer, 
beginning Friday, Aug. 12, 2022.  This will be followed with a three-week period to 
submit PIC related comments to the project team.  
 
Upon completion of the design, a Project File Report documenting the design process 
will be prepared and made available for public review and comment.  Anyone who 
wishes to comment on this design should indicate their interest, preferably in writing to 
the project team. 
 
Danny Kasunic, P.Eng, CEM 
Project Manager 
Water and Wastewater Services 
Niagara Region 
3501 Schmon Pkwy., PO Box 1042 
Thorold, ON, L2V 4T7 
905-980-6000 ext. 3766 
Toll-free: 1-800-263-7215 
Fax: 905-685-5205 
danny.kasunic@niagararegion.ca  
 

Vince Pugliese, P.Eng., MBA, PMP© 
Project Manager 
MTE Consultants Inc. 
520 Bingemans Centre Dr. 
Kitchener, ON, N2B 3X9 
519-743-6500 ext. 1347 
vpugliese@mte85.com 
 



 

 

 
Personal information collected or submitted in writing at public meetings will be 
collected, used and disclosed by members of Regional Council and Regional staff in 
accordance with the Freedom of Information and Protection of Privacy Act (MFIPPA).  
The written submissions including names, contact information and reports of the public 
meeting will be made available.  Questions should be referred to the Privacy Office at 
905-980-6000 ext. 3779 or FOI@niagararegion.ca. 
 
If you require any accommodations for a disability in order to attend and participate in 
meetings or events, please let us know in advance so that arrangements can be made 
in a timely manner.  Please contact the Accessibility Advisory Coordinator at 905-980-
6000 ext. 3252 or accessibility@niagararegion.ca. 
 

This notice was first issued on Aug. 17, 2022. 
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